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Visiting Kate Phillips, a volunteer of"Fulbright" American
program
On March 2, 2020, Kate Phillips, a volunteer of the Fulbright American program, visited the Karshi branch
of TIIAME. Currently, Kate Phillips teaches students at the Faculty of Foreign Languages at Karshi State
University. Kate Phillips, in collaboration with a branch teacher, Dilsuz Musaeva, gave lectures and
seminars for students. The lectures attended by faculty and students. TIIAME press service


